
From: Shmidt, Yuliya
Sent: 12/31/2010 11:27:31 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Lukins, Chloe (chloe.lukins@cpuc.ca.gov); Burwen, Jason (Intern)

(jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: DRA data request regarding RPS contract price amendments and RPS expenditures

Hi Meredith,

As we discussed on the phone, I am attaching DRA's Data Request 001 regarding RPS contract price 
amendments and RPS expenditures. Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions. My 
number is (415)703-2719.

Thanks and Happy New Year's, 
Yuliya

Yuliya Shmidt
Regulatory Analyst
Division of Ratepayer Advocates
California Public Utilities Commission
(415) 703-2719
yuliya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.gov
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